
12/7/20 Classified Stakeholder Meeting Notes 
 
 
David asked the group for any topics to discuss. One topic was that Transportation is not 
notified when a cohort get quarantined. 
 
David asked if there are any ideas to get more parent voices. 
 
Ms. Wood shared the time of meetings are important.  Mornings are not good. 
 
David shared some parents want old EDP model but limited. We have added employee 
children. 
 
Ms. Wood shared 5 days a week would ease EDP concerns as she helps in EDP if needed. 
 
David shared we need to hire more subs. We are asking parents to apply as subs since can’t 
have volunteers on campus. 
 
Michelle Hayes shared each site is evaluating space and needs. 
 
David shared the MOU with teachers is up to 25 kids in each class. Twenty-five is too much and 
looking at reducing class size and providing additional staff if the stimulus is robust. Having 
more kids on campus needs to be thoughtfully done and thought through. What should we 
consider? 
 
Stephnie shared teachers are not comfortable with 25 per class. As COVID numbers go up, 
parents are keeping kids at home. 
 
David shared the cap is 25 but hope to staff lower in the future. 
 
Michelle Hayes shared the positive cases were not related to school. The County Public Health 
has commended our district for our safety practices. 
 
Brandon asked if we are bound to the CDC and county guidelines. 
 
David shared we are and we use the guidelines. Masks is the safest. Communal eating are the 
spreads. The latest order is wise for the winter recess. 
 
Christina for lunch and communal eating we will need extra space if the number of students will 
go up. 
 
Jennifer shared since we are the only school open in their area, they anticipate a lot of transfers 
from local districts. 
 



David shared we need to accommodate community and maintain standards of safety. 
 
Michelle Hayes shared staff and students have been very diligent in cleaning and safety. 
 
David shared he and cabinet will be present for the 12/14/20 CSEA meeting (townhall) to 
answer any questions. 
 
Mark Reagles shared survey went out to provide input like the teachers and parents. Please 
provide your feedback. 
 
David also asked to share any work condition issues as well. What can we do to make work less 
stressful and maintain health and wellbeing.  Thanked everyone for attending the meeting. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


